
ESSPA Cuthbertson Managers Meeting 

6:30 p.m. Thursday Feb 27, 2020 

Central Lions Board Room 

In attendance:  John Cabaj (Red Classics), Dan Leclair (50 Classics, Cuthbertson Co-ordinator), 

Mario Scrivano (Slick 50) , Andy Burton (Slick 50), Jerry Haynes (Destiny), Darrell Bignell 

(Hitmen),  Ken Mayer (Red Classics), Tracy Schreyer (Red Classics) , Tony Kovacic (Destiny) Karen 

Stucke (Treasurer) Dave Gartner (Redline) 

             Agenda Items: 

Approval of last minutes (Feb 13,2019) moved by John Cabaj to accept seconded by  Andy 

Barton. Accepted 

              Limiting under 50 players 

Discussion of pro and cons. Decided that limit 4 players per team could be under 50 years, will 

grandfather in Destiny players as they had 5 from the from 2019 season. 

             Destiny Name Change 

             Destiny will be changing their name. Yet to be decided and will be required for ESSPA prior to 

             May for registrations and website posting 

                  

            Draft for new players recruited by ESSPA website. 

            We decided that the last place team in 2019 will get 1st choice of uncommitted players that  

            attend the tryout camps. 

 

           Regular Season Schedule 

           First available week in May to Sept aprox. 15th,  30 games regular season. We will play 2 games 

           per week on Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday. Mondays will be available in July and August for  

           Rainout games, I will book them as we need to use our diamonds on any Mondays that are  

           Available. Let Dan Leclair what your preferences are and he will pass them on to Brenda Marshall  

           who will do the schedule.  

 

          Play off schedule 

          Will look at other formats later 

          Umpires 

          It is really important that we treat our umpires with respect. It is ok to question a call but it can be  

          done in a professional manner. There were a few instances where this did not happen last year.   

          We don’t want to see a repeat of this.  

 

          Submitted by:   Dan Leclair 



 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 


